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The second batch of tickets for the 2018 World Cup will go on sale on Nov. 16, FIFA announced
in a statement on Tuesday.

Tickets will be available for purchase from 12 p.m., Moscow time until the Phase 2 window
closes on November 28.

A total of 622,117 tickets have already been allocated as part of Phase 1 sales, which concluded
on October 12. These included the sales of all Category 4 tickets, which are reserved for
Russian residents and have the lowest price.  

Around 3,496,204 tickets were originally requested during Phase 1 sales and since some
matches were heavily in-demand, the allocation of tickets ultimately occurred through a
random selection draw.

http://www.fifa.com/worldcup/news/y=2017/m=11/news=2018-fifa-world-cup-ticket-sales-resume-on-fifa-com-622-117-allocated-2919985.html?_branch_match_id=425149728624155004


Related article: Russian Family Snatches Luxury Tour of World Cup's Final Matches

The majority of ticket applications came from Russia. Based on a random selection draw,
Russian fans received 57 percent of the Phase 1 tickets while foreign fans got 43 percent.

The majority of foreign demand came from the United States, China, Brazil, Israel, England,
Finland, Mexico and France.

Russia will host the 2018 World Cup from June 14 to July 15. The final three qualification places
for the tournament will be determined this week.
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